
NOTICE OF HEARING 
MENDON ZONING BOARD OF ADJUSTMENT 

 
Please take notice that on Thursday May 29, 2025 beginning at 5:30 

p.m., the Mendon Zoning Board of Adjustment shall conduct a hearing on the 

Conditional Use Permit Application filed by Marek Kulkulka on or about April 12, 

2025. The property is located in the Residential 2 Zone, at 46 Helvi Hill Road 

(Parcel 03-01-30.01). 

The hearing will be held May 29th beginning at 5:30 at the Mendon Town 

Hall. A link to join the hearing remotely will be available and published on the 

Town’s website – https://mendonvt.gov/. 

 

Dated at Mendon, Vermont this 12th day of May, 2025. 
 
 

John J. Kennelly, Chairman 
Mendon Zoning Board of Adjustment 
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